
          May 23, 2025 
 
Board of Park Commissioners 
City of Madison Parks Division 
330 East Lakeside Street 
Madison, WI  53715 
 
Subject:  Name for New Park adjacent to Madison Senior Center 
 
To Park Commissioners, 
 
The Mifflin District of Capitol Neighborhoods, Inc. has discussed the naming of the new park adjacent to 
the Madison Senior Center at some length.  At our regular meetings on both April 2 and May 7, 2025 the 
group concurred on the choice of “Capitol Centre Park.”    
 
We believe this name is not associated in our neighborhood with a single business, but with the vicinity.  
The benefit of this name is that it communicates to the public where the park is located, which is of 
prime importance.  We appreciate the improvement this attractive amenity has made to our 
neighborhood and also appreciate its regular maintenance.  We are looking forward to the official 
opening, although it is already well enjoyed. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Linda K Scott 
Chair, Mifflin District, CNI 
333 W Mifflin Street 
Madison, WI  53703 


